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This week… 

 In English – We have use prepositional phrases, personification, metaphors and similes in our 

setting description letter to Peter from the perspective of Tom, from Tom’s Midnight 

Garden. 

 In Spelling and Handwriting – we have looked at ‘chunking’ spellings as a strategy and how 

root words are important to our understanding of some words. 

 In Maths - we have continued to study been adding and subtracting fractions. 

 

                                                                          Anoroc 

                                                                          Our visitor has arrived! Anoroc is in quarantine until          

                                                                          Monday but has been sneaking out during the night   

                                                                           to collect things that the children have left out of   

                                                                           their trays. So far, he has a photo of both Isaac  

                                                                           and Jacob H (from our portrait sketches), Kara’s  

                                                                           aeroplane sharpener and Arran’s fancy pen.  

  

                                                                         Aged Sketching 

                                                                        We’ve been sketching using images of ourselves this                            

                                                                         week and I have been so impressed with what the   

                                                                        children have done! Please have a look at the   

                                                                         pictures on the website . 

 

 

 

 

Please read the poster that has been emailed with 

regards to how we will be inviting the children to send 

Christmas cards to their friends in other bubbles this 

year. Additionally, Christmas dinner day for children will 

be on the 9th December and Christmas Jumper Day on 

11th December. The children will also be performing a  

Christmas hymn which we will be filming and will make 

available for you to view on the school website (date 

TBC). 

 

 

 

Homework for this week:  

 

As the children have just completed a project style homework, this week we would like the children to 

complete the Snow Cam activity set for them on Purple Mash, answering the question and reflecting 

in the speech bubble:              

What is the meaning of Christmas? What does Christmas mean to you? 

 

To submit 4th December 2020 

 

 


